The monthly meeting of the AC/GC Booster Club was held February 5, 2020 in the high school library. Seven members and four guests were in attendance. President Kim Betts called the meeting to order. Crystal Hanson presented the Treasurer's Report and Julie Plowman read the Secretary's report. Both reports were approved.

Kristi Chance, Media Specialist at Guthrie Center Elementary, presented a financial request for the purchase of eight Cubelets to be used by TK-6th graders in the elementary library. These are tactile coding toys used to explore robotics and coding. Suzanne Bunde made a motion to fund the \$255.00 request and Julie Plowman seconded the request. Motion passed unanimously.

Suzanne Bunde presented a financial request from Kevin Brown, junior high track coach. Items requested were batons, an iron shot put, a discus, discus and shot-put carrying cases, foam hurdles and extra spikes. Crystal Hanson made a motion to fund the \$500.00 request and Julie Plowman seconded the request. The motion passed unanimously.

Julie Plowman presented a request from the A-C Elementary Carnival committee, asking for a donation for their upcoming spring carnival. Since the apparel inventory has been closed out, it was suggested to donate various boxes of candy from the club's concession stand inventory. In addition, Charger window decals will be donated. Toni Colling made a motion to donate the aforementioned items and Julie Plowman seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.

Cody Matthewson, Strength and Conditioning Coach, provided information about the new weight room project. There will be a Kick-Off Fundraiser on March 21st. Mr. Matthewson asked the Boosters to be a lead sponsor for the project. Julie Plowman made a motion to pledge \$50,000.00 toward the project over the course of the next three years. Suzanne Bunde seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.

In Old Business, Superintendent Dennis McClain reported he has been in contact with Mrs. Nielsen regarding the design of Visitor/Home signs for the gymnasium. She is currently exploring possible design and material avenues.

In New Business, members were reminded of the first home track meet to be held April 16th. A date and time for concession stand clean-up will be determined next month.

The next meeting will be held March $4^{\rm th}$ at $6{:}00$ in the high school library.